
 

 
	
	

 
	

We	are	committed	to	keeping	families	up-to-date	on	all	that	is	
happening	at	Cardinal	Lacroix	Academy,	especially	during	these	
uncertain	times.	Please	check	your	email	regularly	for	important	
information	about	the	re-opening	of	school	in	the	fall,	as	well	as	other	
important	notices.	Tuesday	Night	Parent	Meetings	will	be	scheduled	
during	the	summer,	so	please	be	on	the	lookout	for	those	notices	as	
well.	You	can	also	check	the	school’s	website	for	information:	

www.clanh.org	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	about	the	up-coming	school	
year,	tuition	or	anything	at	all	please	do	not	ever	hesitate	to	contact	
us!	
	

Tuition 2020-2021 
	

Full-day	Pre-K	&	Kindergarten	 	 $5,480	
Half-day	Pre-K	(Mon-Fri	7:45-11am)	 $3,100	
Grades	1-6	 	 	 	 	 $5,180	
Grades	1-6	Parish	Supported		 	 $4,180	
	

TUITION	AGREEMENTS	will	be	sent	out	through	email	by	the	end	of	
next	week.	
	

Bus Registration 2020-2021 
	

Families	who	wish	to	register	for	school	bus	service	for	the	2020-21	school	year,	including	those	who	
used	the	service	this	year,	must	complete	a	registration	form	(attached)	and	
submit	it	by	June	10,	2020.	Grades	1	thru	6	only.	Please	email	the	completed	form	
to	ndebarros@clanh.org	or	you	may	drop	it	off	at	the	school	on	June	10th	when	
you	drop	off	textbooks.	Please	note:	our	child	will	not	be	able	to	ride	the	bus	for	
the	first	few	weeks	of	school	in	September	if	this	form	arrives	late.		

	
	

Rock Garden 
	

Thank	you	to	everyone	who	has	dropped	off	your	beautiful	rocks!	
We	have	extended	our	deadline	to	Friday,	May	29th	if	you	still	wish	to	add	to	our	school’s	rock	
garden.	Please	leave	your	painted	rock	on	your	class	line	in	the	courtyard	of	the	school	parking	lot.		
	

Scholastic Book Fair 
	

May 25 - September 4, 2020  
We're having a Summer Read-a-Palooza Virtual Book Fair! You can 
support our school while discovering favorite characters, series, and 
collections all summer long. Orders are delivered right to your 
doorstep and you can take advantage of FREE shipping on book-only 
purchases over $25. Let's make this a summer to instill a love of 
reading!   bookfairs.scholastic.com  
 

Year Books 
	

Year	books	have	been	shipped!	If	you	receive	yours	before	textbook	drop-off	day	on	June	10th,	you	may	
bring	it	to	have	your	teacher	sign	your	yearbook	when	you	drop	off	your	books!	

IMPORTANT DATES 	

WED,	JUNE	3	
Grade	6	

11am:	Mass	on	Facebook	
1pm:	Promotion	Ceremony	

WED,	JUNE	3	
PK	&	K	

10am:	Promotion	Ceremony	

FRIDAY,	JUNE	5	
Grades	1-5	

Last	day	of	school	instruction	

WED,	JUNE	10	
Return	Textbooks	
10am-2pm	

May 27, 2020 


